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Fur Rondy Parade Community Councils Float 
We are having a community council float. Call or email the 
Community Council Center if you are able to attend. It’s lots of fun 
(and you get to meet Star the Reindeer!) The morning of Saturday 
February 29th. 
 
 
Municipal Property Tax Assessments for 2020 
March 15th is the last day to turn in your property tax exemption forms 
for which you qualify. Forms available on Muni.org (the Municipal 
website) for Residents, Senior Citizens and Disabled Veterans (and 
surviving spouses of deceased disabled veterans.) 
 
 
Council Insurance Purchased for 2020 Calendar Year 
The FCC purchased liability insurance for each council for your 2020 
meetings. The “named insured” are the Municipality of Anchorage 
and the Anchorage School District – which will cover all meetings in 
Municipal-owned buildings and Municipal-owned parks. We will also 
add specific non-Municipal buildings where you meet (churches, etc.) 
Please let us know if you need a specific “added insured”. 
 
 
 
 
Thanks! 
 

Mark Butler 

Manager 

Community Councils Center 

CL/TEXT 240-3868 


